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October 2020 

Welcome to the Monthly Bulletin 

The next issue will be out in November 

   

School website 

Please use this as a reference point for information. 

Each class has a page for their own posts so keep checking these regularly.  

The website address is www.stanningtoninfants.co.uk  

Updates include the curriculum planners and knowledge builders as well 

as our ‘Honey Day’  

 

 7.10 20 History Van workshops with KS1 children 

7.10.20 Cauliflower Christmas cards sent home ARTWORK MUST BE RETURNED TO 

SCHOOL by  12.10.20  

12.10.20 10 Day Active Challenge starts  

21.10.20 Be Bright Be Seen Day 

22.10.20 Safety presentation SYFS  

Parents meetings -  see separate letter re telephone appointments   

22.10.20 Flu immunisation  

Friday 23rd October – Inset day  
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COVID-19 

 

 

 

If you think your child has any of these symptoms, PLEASE DO NOT SEND THEM TO 

SCHOOL. If we believe a child in school has symptoms, we will send them home.  

 If anyone in your household develops symptoms, they must self-isolate. You should then get 

a test; these are most effective within the first 3 days of developing symptoms. To organise 

this, go to: https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/testing-and-tracing  

 If the test is positive, please inform school and self-isolate for 10 days; everyone else in the 

household must self-isolate for 14 days. If the test result is negative, they can return to school 

as long as they feel well (no temperature) and have not been in contact with anyone who has 

tested positive.  

 If we have a confirmed case of Coronavirus, we will inform Public Health and follow their 

advice. Everyone within that group (staff and pupils) will be informed and asked to self-isolate 

as above. The other family members of children in that group do not need to self-isolate 

unless the person isolating develops symptoms.  

 The person with the positive test result will be contacted and asked to engage with the NHS 

Test & Trace service and provide details about recent close contacts.  

 As you will have no doubt seen in the news, there is the possibility of a ‘local lockdown’ if 

cases in our area start to rise again. If this happens, we will inform you of our plans as soon as 

possible. 

HOME LEARNING:- If your child has to self-isolate and are well enough to continue learning a 

pack of materials will be emailed to you or can be printed for someone to collect on your 

behalf  

Thank you for your support.  

 

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/testing-and-tracing
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In order to reduce the amount of materials going to and coming from home please read the 

following:-  

Reading  

Reading books and diaries: - please read with your child at least three times per week. Reading books will be sent 

home on Mondays and these need to be returned to school on Thursday each week. You do not need to send 

in reading diaries each week.  Rising Stars online reading library will continue to be available for all children. If 

you need help to access this please email your class teacher.  

Reading diaries: Please complete each time you read with your child and then send into school on 5th October 

(returned home Friday 9th October) for staff to view. Please can all children return them to school again on 

23rd November. We will not be issuing the reading book marks and stickers at present.  

Home Learning  

KS1:- Home learning will be sent via Parentmail on Friday each week. Children will receive maths facts to practise 

for instant recall and a set of spellings to learn. A home learning book will be provided but this does not need to 

be sent into school. Children can also access Purple Mash, Spelling Shed and TT Rockstars at home to support 

this. Home learning will be followed up with the children in class in the form of quick weekly assessments and 

transfer into ongoing work.  

FS:- Home learning will be sent via Parentmail on Friday each week. Please complete this in your purple home 

learning book and if you wish to share any learning your child is doing at home please do so via Tapestry.  

Toys and show and tell 

May we also remind parents that although we have allowed children to bring a small pocket-sized plastic toy for 

playtimes, at this present time please refrain from sending in items for show and tell. However, if you want to 

email a photograph of something children have done etc then staff can share this with the class.  

 

Parking outside school 

PARKING INCORRECTLY OUTSIDE SCHOOL CAUSES A REAL HAZARD TO YOUNG CHILDREN 

May I remind parents that parking opposite school is not permitted – where the two white line markings are in 

the centre of the road, even though one is a broken one. Please respect the yellow zig-zag lines – these 

reinforce the no parking restrictions and are there to make the area safe for our children. 

You may park on Greaves Lane, or on the lower part of Stannington Road, clear of the school gates, where the 

single white lines are. Please do not park on Hanmoor Road, which is a private road or in the school car park. If 

parents repeatedly park illegally we will be forced to note registrations and inform the police. 

Please only use the disabled space outside school if you are a blue badge holder.  

Please adhere to the 20mph speed restriction in place around school.  

Please remember to cross the road with our crossing warden Mr Davies  
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 School Terms and Holidays  

Academic Year 2020/2021 

  

Term Dates (All dates inclusive)  

  

          Autumn  Monday 1 September 2020 Friday 18 December 2020 

           Spring  Monday 4 January 2021 Thursday 1 April 2021 

          Summer  
Monday 19 April 2021 Wednesday 21 July 2021 

  

Holiday Periods  
  

   School re-opens  Thursday 3 September 2020  

        Half Term  
Monday 26 October 2020 Friday 30 October 2020  

        Christmas  
Monday 21 December 2020 Friday 1 January 2021 

  Spring Half Term  
Monday 15 February 2021 Friday 19 February 2021 

           Easter  
Friday 2 April 2021 Friday 16 April 2021 

         May Day  Monday 3rd  May 2021   

      Spring Bank   Monday 31 May 2021 Friday 4 June 2021 

         Summer  
School closes at the end of the  
day on Tuesday 20 July 2021   

SATs Weeks First three weeks May 2021  

  

Staff Training Days  
 

          Autumn  
Tuesday 1st September 2020 

Wednesday 2nd September 2020 
Friday 23rd October 2020 

 

           Spring    

          Summer  
Friday 28th May 2021 

Wednesday 21st July 2021 
 

 

 

 

  
 

Contact us …….                                                               Stannington Infant SchoolStannington Road, Sheffield, S6 6AN 

Telephone: 0114 2344401                                                                        Headteacher: Sarah Binns 
Fax: 0114 2334724                                                                Deputy  Headteacher: Liz Harris 
Email: enquiries@stannington.sheffield.sch.uk                                  Chair of Governors: Elizabeth Tunnard 
Website: www.stanningtoninfants.co.uk 
 

Please make a note of the school calendar to 

avoid requesting term time leave. 

Please share with other family members who 

may be involved in arranging holidays. 

mailto:enquiries@stannington.sheffield.sch.uk

